
La Sala
Restoration

 



September 17, 2019 – Removal of 30 year old Agapanthus 

 
Digging, pulling, and bagging. 

August 2019 – La Sala Grove is nearing completion 

Nearly five years ago Valerie Drey had her vision for the area behind the Library and 
adjacent to the La Sala room approved by the City of San Juan Capistrano. This included 
installing and planting pots by the reflecting pool, as well as a plan for 
additional improvements. This was the beginning of our La Sala beautification project. 

Our future plan is to plant flowering plants in the two existing planters and around each of 
the trees. This will be our Fall project. 
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